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ADRIAN NEWS

Mi»» Karry Lea (Heaver 
Wed» Douglas A. Eallin

Karry Lea Cleaver wore 
her mother's diamond neck
lace and pearl and diamond 
ring when she was united in 
marriage with Douglas K. 
Fallin on November 9.

Fern greenery, red roses 
and pink carnations decora
ted the Free Methodist 
Church of Corvallis for the 
afternoon candlelight cere
mony performed by the Rev. 
Cecil Rickard.

The bride is the daughter 
of Mr and Mrs. LaVern 
Cleaver of Nyssa The bride
groom is the son of Mrs. 
Elizabeth Fallin of Philomath 
and the late Jack Fallin.

For her wedding, the bride 
chose an A line, empire-style 
gown of soft white knit 
featuring long sleeves with 
ruffled cuffs. Ruffles 
accented the high collar 
from of the dress, 
headdress of Spanish 
with pearl trim held
shoulderlength veil accented 
with Spanish lace. She 
carried a bouquet of red roses 
and pink and white carna
tions with baby's breath and 
greenery.

Matron of honor was Mrs. 
Mike Claxton. Flower girl 
was Amy Williams, niece of 
the bridegroom Ring bearer 
Jason Cleaver, nephew of the 
bride, carried a heart-shaped 
white satin pillow made by 
the bride's grandmother.

Serving as best man was 
Bill Fallin, brother of the 
bridegroom. Ushers were 
Wesley Cleaver and Kevin 
Cleaver, brothers of the 
bride. Kim Cleaver, also a 
brother of the bride, lit the 
candles.

At the end of the cere
mony. the mothers of the 
bride and bridegroom were

also 
and

A 
lace 
her

prevented with white roves
The newlyweds greeted 

guevlv at a reception in the 
church Assisling were Mrs. 
Stanley Phelps, aunt of the 
bridegroom; Ida Chambers, 
great aunt of the bride, who 
also served in the bride's 
mother's wedding. Mrs Alan 
C’leaver. the bride's sister- 
in-law; Mrs Hob Williams, 
sister of the bridegroom; 
Mrs Leon Bevendorfer, the 
bride's cousin, who also 
made the wedding cake; and 
Mrs Brice Norgar

After a honeymoon at the 
Inn of the Seventh Mountain 
al Bend, the couple is making 
their home in Corvallis.

The bride was graduated 
from Burns Union High 
School and attended Cin
derella School of Modeling 
She is employed at U. S. 
National Bank

The bridegroom, a 1970 
graduate of Philomath High 
School, is employed by 
Turner and Hamm Logging 
in Philomath

BY DALL WITT
ADRIAN . Gene Dou

gherty was a Sunday dinner 
guest of Mr and Mrs. Oscar 
Schafer.

Mrs Sue Ashcraft and 
Mrs. Robert Long called on 
Mrs Edna Cowling and Mrs. 
Ethel Thompson Thursday 
afternoon,

Mrs. Mabie Piercy and 
Mrs. Sue Ashcraft called on 
Mrs. Edna Cowling and Mrs. 
K. I. Peterson Monday 
morning.

Mr and Mrs. Frank 
Bicandi were Sunday evening 
visitors of Mr. and Mrs. 
Myron Gossard.

Mr. and Mrs. Frank 
Bicandi went to Mountain 
Home a week ago Thursday 
and spent five days visiting 
her sons Charles and Roger 
Scoles and their families.

Mr. and Mrs. Boyce Van 
DeWater of Big Bend were 
Friday dinner guests of Mr 
and Mrs. Carl Begeman.

Mr. and Mrs. Oscar 
Schafer were Friday evening 
guests in the Carl Begeman 
home.

Mrs. Tina Schiemer and 
Mrs Winifred Bennett were 
Wednesday visitors in the K 
I. Peterson home. Thursday, 
the Rev. Raymond Wilson of 
Roswell called.

Sunday visitors in the K. I. 
Peterson home were Mrs. 
Earl Marlin and son Floyd 
Martin of Vaie. Mr and Mrs. 
Hank Moore of Bend. Karen 
Wiggc-ns and Edna DeHaven 

Mrs Robert Lenaghen of 
Boise and Kirby Kendall of 
Caldwell were Saturday lun
cheon guests of the former's 
sister. Mr. and Mrs. Oscar 
Schafer Kirby Kendall is a 
brother in law of Mrs. 
Schafer.

News About 
SERVICEMEN
Gerald L. Holmes

Adrian Women

Meet
Thursday afternoon with 
Mrs. George DeHaven with 
13 ladies present. Mrs. Bill 
Toomb, president, had cha
rge of the meeting. Mrs. 
John Fahrrnbruch gave the 
secretary and treasurer's 
reports.

The program was on 
Alaska missions, and was 
taken from the Presbyterian 
AD magazine. The Least 
Coin collection was taken.

Plans were made to serve 
the Don Fos sale., February 
25. The meeting was adjour
ned.

Wichita Falla, Tesaa— A 
Nyssa. Oregon man has 
graduated at Sheppard AFB. 
Tex., from the technical 
training course for U. S. Air 
Force aircraft mechanics.

Airman Gerald L. Holmes, 
son of Mr. and Mrs Rolland 
W Holmes of Route I, 
Nvsva. was trained to repair 
current Air Force jet aircraft. 
Completion of the course 
enables him to receive 
academic credits through the 
Community College of the 
Air Force. The airman now 
goes to Holloman AFB. New 
Mexico, for duty with a unit 
of the Tactical Air Command

Airman Holmes is a 1974 
graduate of Nyssa High 
School.

WE FIX FLATS
FOR LADY DRIVERS

FREE
Bob Elliott Tire Center

NYSSA, OREGON

terrarium should be planted 
in layers w ith fine rock on the 
bottom, charcoal in the 
middle, and plant mis on top. 
Seems the plants want their 
feet dry but water available 
underneath.

The club has asked me, L. 
Dohner. to write an essay for 
the annual horticultural a- 
ward. It is supposed to be 
done by a devoted gardener 
but they said I could give the 
negative aspect of gardening 
since most of mine seems to 
work out that wav.

Chatted with Raipn rue- 
kett on the phone about his 
pack animals He says he is 
down to three female don
keys now. and that they are 
stubborn but gentle and good 
natured. They can carry as 
much on a trip as a saddle 
horse, he said, and are good 
companions and helpers 
w hen he lakes to the hills and 
roams around looking for 
new places and fresh meat. 
He said he isn’t planning on 
any new colts until times get 
better and hay cheaper.

Getting hooked on Bible 
study groups. Fantastic how 
close you feel to these people 
in the Body of Christ. Go to 
one with Methodists on 
I uesdays. one at Meridian 
Gospel Tabernacle on Wed
nesdays. to Bible Study 
Fellowship in Caldwell on 
Thursdays and to the Cha
rismatic prayer group at 
Mary Kay school in Ontario 
on Fridays.

Some people are getting 
kind of nervous about the 
world situation, possible de
pression. and personal prob • 
lems such as they never 
dreamed they'd have a few 
years ago. But that grand old 
Book, the Bible, is more 
up-to-date than tomorrow 
and is giving us answers and 
full confidance that God is in 
charge of things. He hasn't 
let go of this old world, 
though a lot of people have 
let go of Him!

Mr. Ben Bolin, whose 
mobile home is on the Cecil 
Evans' place, is currently at 

the Veteran's Hospital near

son-in-law, Mr. and Mrs. 
Terry Stigiles at Hazelton. 
Idaho.

Then driving through Price 
Utah. Cecil saw a Methodist 
Church and felt compelled to 
enter. There a man was just 
completing the installation of 
a new electronic Allen organ. 
An unusual feature of it is a 
dial which enables one to 
raise or lower the pitch 
according to need. Mrs. 
Evans was permitted to play 
that organ and introduced to 
it's method.

At the Fruitland Church. 
Mrs. Evans was to play the 
organ for services and was 
overjoyed to find that it had a 
new Allen organ, and she 
was especially grateful that 
she had had a recent lesson 
on how to handle it.

Returning to Idaho, the 
Evans' came through a snow 
storm on the Utah-Idaho 
border sans difficulty.

Sunday. Mr. and Mrs. Bob 
Shaw of Nu Acres dined with 
Mr and Mrs Ray Winters of 
Harper at Anderson’s Cafe in 
Ontario. Mrs. Winters is 
Mrs. Shaw's sister.

The Shaws also visited Mr. 
and Mrs. Bill Hite in Vale. 
Mr. Hite is Mrs. Shaw's 
brother. Accompanying them 
was Shawn Young, the Hite's 
grandson.

Samba Group Meets
Members of the Samba 

Club were entertained at the 
home of Mrs. Virginia Bybee 
on Friday. February 14. 
Guest player was Mrs. Ruth 
Chadd. Mrs. Joyce Lien- 
kaeniper took high honors 
with Mrs. Lola Guthrie low.

NYSSA DAY CARE CENTER HELD their 
Valentine party Friday, February 14 at the 
center on north Main and Park.

Marisol Mosqueda, daughter of Mr. and

Mrs. Oscar Mosqueda is hitting a red 
heart-shaped piñata. The piñata was made 
by Mrs. Juanita Lassiter. Miss Lidia 
Nungaray and Mrs. Fina Martinez.

one were their daughter, Mr. 
and Mrs. Mike (Janice) Krall 
and Kelli Sue; Mr. and Mrs. 
Earl Briles and Timmy all of 
Boise; Mr. and Mrs. Roy 
Miller of Parma; the mother 
of Mrs. Richards, Mrs. Ralph 
Capper; Mr. and Mrs. Percy 
Capper and Mrs. 
Osborn, all of Nyssa.

The afternoon was 
informally. In the 
evening the guests 
served ice cream while the 
honored couple cut and 
served their anniversary cake 

They received many lovely 
cards and useful gifts to help 
make their day one to be long 
remembered.

Mr. and Mrs. Richards 
were married February 16, 
1941 in the Christian Church 
in Gering. Nebraska.

Dulce

spent 
early
were
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PHONE 372-2986

*200 REWARD
For information leading to the arrest

and conviction of the person or persons
involved in the burglary of the

Elliott Tire Store
If you have any information contact the

Nyssa City Police, 372-3112
 <

THERE THREE Lil i LE DOLLS took part in the Valentine 
program at the Nyssa Day Care Center last Friday. They are 
from left. Terri Gonzalez, daughter of Mr. and Mrs. Eluterio 
Gonzalez; Janie Rios, daughter of Mr. and Mrs. Pancho Rios; 
Shelly Kriegh, daughter of Mrs. Susan Kriegh.

The girls were dressed in matching red dresses and they 
waved red and white pom-poms when they marched.

NOTICE
MORRISON ELECTRIC 

has been Incorporated 
under the name of

Nyssa Electric, Inc.
372-3151 101 Good Avi


